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I would like to give my support to the plans for a Lidl supermarket on the site of the
former Spotted Cow pub.
My two main reasons for supporting this application are that the carpark at  the Sainsbury
site is woefully  inadequate , and that the area is a very large residential area and is in need
of more competition and choice. 
     
   Thank you    




